
 

Memo 
Date:  October 30, 2023  

To: Priests, deacons, religious, Senior Adult Ministry leaders, parish 
catechetical leaders, parish business managers, bulletin editors 

From: Patrick Metts, associate director, Office of Evangelization & 
Discipleship 

Re: Senior Adult Ministry networking event – 11/16 

 

Is your parish seeking to begin a Senior Adult Ministry or are you looking for 
new and fresh ideas on how to engage the senior adults in your parish?  

The Office of Evangelization and Discipleship is pleased to host an in-person 
networking day at the Chancery on Thursday, November 16. We will begin at 
10:30 a.m. with two separate talks from experienced leaders in the field. They 
will discuss how to begin and sustain a vibrant senior adult ministry in your 
parish. We will attend Mass at noon and then finish with lunch and 
networking. The event will conclude by 1:30 p.m.  

Please register here and help us spread the word to all those who might be 
interested in attending.  

Email me (pmetts@archatl.com) with any questions you may have. A 
promotional image is attached.  
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